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Intersection upgrade on the Pacific Highway at Tyndale 

The Australian and NSW governments are jointly funding the $4.36 billion 

Woolgoolga to Ballina Pacific Highway upgrade. To create a safer turning 

point for construction vehicles, improvement work will be carried out on the 

intersection of the Pacific Highway and Coldstream Road from early October 

for about five weeks, weather permitting.  

 

To improve the intersection, the southbound left turn shoulder will be widened and the intersection will be line 

marked to allow a new northbound acceleration lane. The work will include; 

 Survey to mark out boundaries 

 Minor vegetation clearing 

 Installing barriers for safety of workers and all road users 

 Upgrading drainage 

 Earthworks and pavement widening for the intersection improvements 

 Sealing the new sections of the intersection 

 Installing line marking and sign posting. 

 

 

Intersection of Pacific Highway and Coldstream Road / Tyndale-Tucabia Road 

 
  



 

 

Managing impacts to traffic  

Reduced speed limits and lane closures may be in place and may affect travel times. Please keep to 

speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the latest traffic updates, you 

can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your patience during this important 

work.  

Work hours 

 

Typically work will be carried out between 7am and 6pm, Monday to Friday and 8am to 5pm on Saturdays if 

required. 

In areas where residents live more than 200 metres from the project boundary, extended work hours from 

6am to 7pm weekdays are allowed. Nearby residents will be notified at least five working days in advance 

of any activities scheduled outside of these working hours.  

How will the work affect you? 

There may be some noise, dust and traffic disruption associated with this work. You may also notice some 

changes around local areas during the work including increased vehicle and truck movements as well as 

project team members on site. 

Contact us 

For more information about the work please contact the project team on 1800 778 900, email 

W2B@pacificcomplete.com.au or visit the project website at www.rms.nsw.gov.au/W2B.  

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting 

Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 778 900. 
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